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Wednesday 7th July 2021

RE: Summer Fair postponement 
Dear parents / carers,

With the numbers of people having to isolate at present we feel it would not be appropriate to try and run the summer fair even with all the precautions we have in place.  

We appreciate that a lot of you have already paid for your child to take part and as we have all the items that are needed to run the event we are proposing that we postpone until the beginning of the Autumn term. 

For our year 4 children, we would still like to hold a chocolate tombola for them. This will be arranged within the classrooms next week. However, if you would prefer to have your money refunded then please email the school office – office@langleyfirst.org.uk with ‘Year 4 FOL refund’ in the subject box.  We will then arrange for you to be refunded before the children leave Langley.  
If you are happy with this then you do not need to do anything.  

Whilst we are really saddened that we cannot run the fair as we had hoped, we hope that you can understand the decision that has been made and that it has been done with the best intentions. 

Stay safe and thank you for your co-operation and understanding, 

Friends of Langley 

